

Kansanback, Laurie < laurie.kansanback@lacenterschools.org>

School board meeting in April

1 message

Staci Firl <Staci.Firl@lacenterschools.org>
To: "Kansanback, Laurie" <laurie.kansanback@lacenterschools.org>

Fri, Mar 18, 2016 at 1:02 PM

Laurie~

I would like to be put on the agenda to request the board to consider the sponsor name on t-shirts for the Setter/Hitter clinic. This is a clinic that is running through Community Ed during the summer time and the company "Mental Edge Performance" would like to have their name/phone number saying that they are sponsoring the clinic. The company will be purchasing a shirt for each of the girls that attend the clinic. He is also paying for the special coaches that are coming in for the clinic.

The money raised for this will go to the HS volleyball program. This would normally be a very expensive clinic for our girls to go to outside of La Center. With the help of Tom Eastwood's company we can do it for an affordable price and improve the skill level of our MS & HS kids, but to also have it in our backyard.

Clinics and classes are getting more expensive to do and with the approval of the school board I would like to open this up only for Summer Camps/Clinics.

Staci Firl

La Center Community Education Director PO BOX 1840 La Center, WA 98629 360-263-2015 office 360-263-1140 fax staci.firl@lacenterschools.org www.lacenterschools.org



Setter-Hitter-Camp.logo.jpg 363K